
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council Meeting of 24 July 2003 

2. HULVERSTONE DRIVE STOPBANK 
 
 The Drainage Engineer updated the Board on the results of consultation with Avondale residents about 

the proposed Hulverstone Drive stopbank construction.  The Board decided: 
 
 1. That the information be received. 
 
 2. That the Parks and Waterways Unit investigate concerns raised by Hulverstone Drive residents 

of flooding through the drainage system, the removal of flag irises from the riverbank, and 
erosion issues. 

 
 3. That a further report be provided concerning a possible stopbank on the western part of 

Hulverstone Drive. 
 
 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


